
 

The Killing Kompany  

From: <CyberCat414@aol.com>
To: <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 21, 2008 4:51 PM
Subject: Re: Thanks From THE KILLING KOMPANY
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12/21/2008

Thank you Jon and your KK Kast.  Got lots of kalls with kudos for your kompany. A wonderful  time was had by 
all despite the snow - glad everyone got home safely. 
Will keep you in mind for future events.  
Happy New Year. 
Ines 
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